
Assessor Due Dates 
 
It is advisable to return all forms to us as soon as you receive the Valuation 
notice from the Assessor.   
 
When returning your forms to us, please include a copy of the most recent 
valuation and/or property tax bill.  Please endeavor to do this as soon as possible 
after receiving your new Notice of Valuation from the Assessor.   
Depending on your county and state, TaxDetective's deadline can be one to 
three weeks prior to the Assessor's deadline.  We require that you email all 
forms in PDF format to us.   
 
For faster service, please email your paperwork to us. 
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